(A Joint Public Statement)
AN AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF RATON AND
RATON PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY
August 9, 2012

An agreement was reached today between the City of Raton and Raton Public Service

(RPS) in the matter of The City of Raton vs. RPS, Case No. D-809-CV-2012-145: concerning

City of Raton Ordinance #942 and said counter suit by RPS. Both the City of Raton and RPS
have agreed to withdraw said litigation. Further consideration of Ordinances #731 and #942 by
the Raton City Commission and the Board of Directors of Raton Public Service shall reflect a

cooperative effort that is mutually beneficial for the public interest in recognition of the

community trust,

We believe that working together and with other organizations; as a community, we can
encourage the future economic growth of Raton.

We encourage local citizens to redirect the\:ir personal passion and energy into forward-
looking ideas about how they might pull together to build trust and positive plans for the

community. The potential to improve the quality of life for the community is real.

This agreement is mutual and amicable.
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